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A recommendation from the Copper Kettle Allotment Evaluation of the Carson city 
District identified a need for a fence between the Winnemucca and the Carson City 
Districts for better livestock management. The fence would lie between the Copper 
Kettle Allotment on the Carson City side and the Rochester Allotment on the 
Winnemucca side. We are planning an on the ground meeting to discuss issues and 
concerns. The meeting will take place in the Rochester Allotment at the reservoir 
in Sec. 25. T.25N., R.34E. (See map) on November 15, 1994, at 11:00 A.M. 

If you have any questions please contact Leigh Redick or Rich Adams at 
(702)623-1500. 

Sincerely yours, 

/~~-~~ Jr,- Bud Cribley, Area Manager o· Sonoma-Gerlach Resource Area 

Enclosure 
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• BOB I'IILLER 
Goc,emor 

STATE OF NEVADA CATHERINE BARCOMB 
Executlc,e Director 

COMMISSION FOR THE 
PRESERVATION OF WILD HORSES 

255 W. Moana Lane 
Suite 207A 

Reno, Nevada 89509 
(702) 688-2626 

October 27, 1994 

Bud Cribley, Area Manager 
Sonoma-Gerlach Resource Area 
BLM-Winnemucca District Office 
705 East 4th Street 
Winnemucca, Nevada 89445 

RE: Proposed Fence between Copper Kettle Allotment and Rochester 
Allotment 

Dear Mr. Cribley, 

Thank you for the notification of the proposed fence project 
between your District and the Carson City District. At this time 
it appears that I will be unable to attend the field tour due to 
previous commitments. However, I do have some concerns which I 
would like addressed in the EA that will need to be prepared for 
proposed fence. 

Please provide the following information and include these 
concerns as issues to be addressed in the EA. 

1) 
fence. 

Map depicting herd area boundaries versus placement of 

2) Wild horse distribution and movement data and if the 
proposed fence will affect normal or historical movement of the 
herds. 

3) Location of water source for wild horses and if the 
proposed fence will affect normal or historical access to those 
waters. 

4) If the fence will be affecting the herds in any manner 
please provide the proposed mitigation for wild horses. 

L-JOO 
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Bud Cribley, Area Manager 
October 27, 1994 
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If my schedule changes and I will be able to attend the tour 
I will notify you prior to the date. Please include the Commission 
as an interested and affected party for review of any documents you 
prepare in relation to this fence project. Again, thank you for 
the notification and invitation to the field tour. 

Sincerely, 

C~~ Cu~Qhc J ~ 

CATHERINE BARCOMB 
Executive Director 
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